
Newsletter -  11th Sep 2015  

A warm welcome back to our existing students and hello to our 

two new year 3 classes.  

NEW STAFF MEMBERS  

We have pleasure in introducing our two new members of staff, Miss Joy Rooney our new Year 3 

Class Teacher and Mrs Jackie Fairbairne, our Assistant Catering Manager,  

Iõm sure you will all join us in welcoming them to the Riverside team.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

We had 2 weddings to celebrate over the Summer Break and both Ms Marshall our class teacher and 

Miss Archer our Teaching Assistant have returned to school as  Mrs Copeland and Mrs Ambler.  

Congratulations to you both !  

VACANCIES  

We currently have a vacancy in school for a  Midday Supervisor to join our catering team as soon 

as possible, to supervise our children during the busy lunchtime period.  

Salary Scale is 1b (6 ð 8) £7.06 ð £7.19 per hour  

Contract Type is  Fixed term until 22nd July 2016  

Working Pattern is  Mon ð Fri, 12.00pm ð 1.00pm daily. 

Previous experience of working with children is preferable, experience of working with children is 

preferable and experience of working in a school is desirable but training can be provided.  

A free lunch will be provided.  Contact the school office for further details.  

RIVERSIDE SCHOOL NEEDS YOUR VOTE!  

We have been shortlisted for a brand new award (Marks and Spencer Community Energy Fund) which will 

make our school building fit  for  the future. We are hoping to win up to £12,500 to buy solar panels 

with.   Funding will go only to groups who can show a high level of community support ð as measured by votes 

received via the official M&S Energy Fund Website www.mandsenergyfund.com/project/28333/ . 

Voting for this project will bring 8,000 kwh of clean, free energy into the school every year. It will cut our 

carbon dioxide emissions by 4400 kilos a year. And it will provide the school with savings and an ongoing  

income. This will all support first class teaching facilities and offer the best possible educational experience 

to local children now and in the future.  

 

Riverside School have until 30 th  September to gather support.  We are asking everyone in the 

local community to get behind  us and vote for Riverside School.  

  

School pupil Ellie Tweed, Year 5 Pupil at Riverside puts it in simple terms:   

òSolar panels turn daylight into electricity and will help teach us about climate change.   

Please vote for our school."  

http://www.mandsenergyfund.com/project/28333/


AUTUMN TERM ASSEMBLIES  

Autumn Term Parent Assemblies will now take place every Friday morning at 9.05am.   

The assemblies will be themed and rotate between year groups, but all parents are very welcome 

to attend.  

Class rotation will be as follows;  

Friday 18th September - Class 6R & 6B  Friday 9th October - Class 4C 

Friday 25th September  -  Class 4G  Friday 16th October - Class 3G 

Friday  2nd October - Class 5ST    

TWITTER  

Twitter feedéwe are now on Twitter, find us @RiversideHB  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

Tuesday 15th September -  Rock Star Maths Assembly for the whole school at 10.00am.  

Parents welcome to attend.  
 

Wednesday 16th September -  After School Dodgeball.  

(lookout for booking forms in book bags).  
 

Friday 18th September -  Year 5 will be taking part in an African and Brazilian Workshop.   

There will be a performance at 2.30 - 3.00pm.  All parents are welcome to attend.  
 

Monday 21st September -  NSPCC E- Safety Talk to the whole school at 10.00am.  
 

Tuesday 22nd Sept -  Cross Country at Brearley Fields, 4pm onwards.  

Just turn up and run for Riverside, Mrs Scarf will meet you there!  
 

Thursday 24th September -  First Year 5/6 Unihoc Competition at Calder High School.  

Letters will follow with further information.  
 

Friday 25th September -  McMillan Coffee Morning 9.30am -  10.40am.  

Cakes and biscuit donations welcome.  
 

Thursday 15th October -  Cross Country at Calder High School, 4pm onwards.  

Just turn up and run for Riverside, Mrs Scarf will meet you there!  

VIOLIN LESSONS  

We are offering v iolin lessons via a private tutor (Rob Taylor) in school.   

Lessons cost £15.00 per half hour.  

Please contact the school office for further information.  

MRS SCARF NEEDS YOUR HELPééé 

Mrs Scarf is looking for qualified coaches to run sports clubs for us after school.  

Do you know of anyone (Level 2 with DBS) who could teach multiskills, football, 

dance, judo, gymnastics, tennis, athletics and more!!!  

MORNING DROP OFF/AFTERNOON COLLECTION  

Can we please remind all parents that the school gates close at 8.45am and 3.15pm prompt.   


